
“Positive energyis a choice”-The Energy Bus

All classroom
volunteers must

be cleared
before coming

in:

Our Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is very active here at TCA.  Check them out:
https://www.troutcreekacademypto.com/

INCOMING KINDERGARTEN PARENT

MEET & GREET

Registration for 25-26 will

be opening soon!

CALLING ALL 

TINY TERRAPINS!

At Trout Creek Academy, we empower

all students to persevere, discover

their strengths, and excel in their

educational journey and beyond.

OUR WEBSITE
We have a lot of great

parent information on our
website:

www-tca.stjohns.k12.fl.us

Wednesday, March 5th
2:30-3:00 in Cafeteria

We will conclude with a building tour.

UPCOMING DATES
March 5: Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting

(2:30-3:00 in Cafe)

April 9th: Incoming Kindergarten Parent Meeting
Q&A Live (6:30 pm on TEAMS)

WILL YOU

VOLUNTEER

NEXT YEAR?

https://stjohns.k
eepntrack.com/
apply/

TROUT CREEK ACADEMY PTO

WELCOME
KINDERGARTEN
TERRAPINS!

https://www-tca.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

